
 

 A beautiful spring afternoon in Laconia! 
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Welcome to  
Laconia Links! 

 
We hope you enjoy this issue 
of our weekly e-mail newslet-
ter created to keep you up to 
date on City of Laconia news 

and activities. If you would 
like the newsletter sent to 

your email each Friday, or if 
you have changes to your 
email subscription, please 

call the City Manager’s office 
at 527-1270 or email us at 

info@laconianh.gov. 

See more Bike Rodeo pictures  
on page 9... 
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A very well-attended  Laconia Kiwanis Club Bicycle Safety Rodeo was held 
on Saturday, May 8. Our thanks to our community heroes from the Laconia 
Police Dept., Laconia Fire Dept. and Belknap County Sheriff’s Dept., as well 
as the Salvation Army, Piche’s Ski & Sport Shop and the many volunteers 

who donated their time to make this such a successful event! 
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